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Tuesday 24th June 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

Sandford Primary School Sports Day 2023 
 
Weather permitting, our sports day will take place next Tuesday 2nd July. If not, we have Thursday 4th July 
pencilled in.  
 
The children will be taking part as a member of their crew and we would like them to wear a t-shirt in their 
crew colours. 

Milligan 
(red) 

Carroll 
(yellow) 

Wilson 
(green) 

Zephaniah 
(blue) 

 
If you are unsure of the crew your child is in, please contact the relevant class teacher, who will be able to 
inform you. 
 
In the morning, children will be taking part in different activities to build up the points for their crew. This 
will be split by Key Stage. 
 
Parents are invited in for the afternoon events on our sports field in Dabinett Drive. Parents will have the 
area to the side of the track as you come in the gate. Children will be sitting in their crews and will be 
competing in a selection of races that they have chosen to participate in. We do have gazebos this year to 
help with shade! 
 
Please note:  
 

• Please ensure children wear a hat and sun cream as protection. 
Continued … 
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Cont’d – 2 
 
 

• Please ensure children have a water bottle. 
 

• As requested, children need to wear their Crew-coloured T-shirt. We expect them to wear full PE kit 
and they should come to school in their PE kit. 
 

• Our sports afternoon will start at 1.10 pm.  
 

• The programme will commence at 1.15 pm and all being well, should finish by the usual close of 
school. Children will need to return to school and be collected from there as usual. 

 
Once again, we look forward to your support at what promises to be an exciting, action-packed family 
afternoon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Lorna Richardson 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


